
 

 

 

VN/LL 14.12.20 
 
 

Poole Museum visit to Key Stage 1 with Toys Old and New   
Thursday 14th January 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you are aware from our previous letter, our topic after Christmas for Year 1 and 2 is Toys.  
 
For part of this we will be looking at the history of toys and comparing old toys from those the children 
have today. 
 
To help bring this to life we would like to invite Poole Museum into school with their programme 
of Toy Detectives. During the day the children will be able to: 
 

 Arrange real toys into chronological order 

 Consider different ways of sorting a range of toys 

 Understand the history of how toys have changed 

 Have an opportunity to play with a range of toys from the past 
 

A visit like this really helps children to gain a better understanding of how things have changed over time 
and I think you would agree that during this time when we are not able to go on school trips this is a useful 
alternative. 
 
To make this visit to school viable we do have to ask for a voluntary contribution of £1.00 per child. Without 
your contribution we will sadly not be able to let this visit go ahead. 
 
Please visit your ScoPay accounts to make your donation of £1 by Friday January 8th 2021. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Key Stage 1 Team 
 
 


